
 
 
 

VIDEO TAPING POLICY 
 

 

 

Personal videotaping (cell phones, video camera, go pros, etc..) is NOT 

PERMITTED at all weekly contests and Cavalcade Championships. 

Each band will be permitted to have one person to record just their 

band’s performance at championships for educational purposes.  

 

Anyone caught videotaping at championships will be asked to stop and 

if they fail to cease they will be asked to leave the premises by 

Cavalcade staff and not refunded their ticket price.  

 

This is to endure Cavalcade, and all member schools, are compliant with 

all music, video and performance synchronization laws. There are 

serious financial consequences for anyone breaking these laws which the 

Cavalcade Board, Band Directors and Administration fully support.  

 

Once again, personal videotaping (cell phones, video camera, go pros, 

etc..) is NOT PERMITTED at championships. Thank you for your 

understanding and complete compliance with this direction.  
 

 


